March 15,2020
2:30 p.m.

COVID-19 UPDATE: STILL NO CONFIRMED CORONAVIRUS CASES ON RESERVATION

AS OF THIS UPDATE, 2:30 p.m., Sunday, March 15, 2020 there are zero confirmed COVID-19 cases on
the Reservation. If there is a confirmed case of the virus in Lac du Flambeau, we will announce it.

Starting Monday, March 16, 2020; Peter Christensen Health Center will change patient flow will be changed
to promote the health and well-being of patients, staff and visitors as well as containing the spread of
influenza like illnesses. Due to the limited amount of supplies, Coronavirus testing is NOT available for the
general public on request. Similar to testing for other infectious diseases like the flu, an evaluation will be
conducted by your health care provider.

COVID-19 Response Team Activated
The Tribal COVID-19 Response Team has been activated and actively working on response efforts to slow the
progression of the Coronavirus. The Team meets on a daily basis.

If you have a fever, cough and difficulty breathing, please call your health care provider for guidance on
whether you should seek medical attention. In emergency situations, dial 911.

On the weekend, please call Marshfield Clinic Minocqua Center or Howard Young Medical Center Emergency
Room.

Peter Christensen Health Center 715-588-3371
Marshfield Clinic Minocqua Center 715-358-1000
Howard Young Medical Center 715-356-8000

For more information, refer to www.ldftribe.com.
Thank you for your consideration of this information.
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